

Board Direction BD-011394-22 ABP-314750-22

The correspondence on this file were considered at a Board meeting held on 12/08/2022.

Taking account of the correspondence received from the applicants regarding the delay in being able to submit an application for substitute consent within the timeline specified by the Board, the Board decided to grant an extension of 3 months from the date of this Order to the timeframe within which the applicant has to lodge their application for substitute consent.

Board Member: Date: 24/10/2022

Dave Walsh

ABP-314750-22 Board Direction Page 1 of 1

